
Topic Fun 

We have kicked off the term 

reading the story of ‘Where 

the Wild Things Are.’   

We have been thinking about 

the lovely language in the story 

and learning to retell it 

through drama and writing.  

Soon we will be writing our own 

stories based upon this. 

  

 

‘Wild Thing’ dress up day! 

Just for Fun the children can come to school 

dressed as a Wild Thing on Friday 9th  

February. A mask, hat, or a whole costume!  

It is up to you! Thank you 

 

Dates  

Bed time Stories  

7th February—more details 

to follow 

Fluffy Friday 2nd February 

Boats 
Inspired by the boat in ‘Where the 

Wild Things Are’ everyone worked 

really well to design, make and  

evaluate their own small boat!  It 

was amazing to see so many boats of 

different sizes and shapes made 

from a great variety of materials. 
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Maths 

We have been learning about 2d 

and 3d shapes this week. We will 

put a word mat in the homefun 

books which we hope will be  

useful to remind your child of 

the shapes and their  

properties. Have fun spotting 

real life examples of  cylinders, 

spheres, cubes, cuboids, and 

square based pyramids. 

Adventures! — Parent Help... 
We’d love some parents to come and speak to 

the children about interesting journeys/

adventures they may have been on.  Have you 

climbed a mountain?  Have you ridden on the 

back of an elephant?   Are you a pilot?  Have 

you sailed or trekked anywhere?  Maybe you 

have walked along the river to  

Godalming? Let us know if you can come and 

share.  The best times are usually first thing 

in the morning, or last thing in the afternoon, 

for about 15 minutes.  Some pictures are  

always good to share with the children too, 

and learning a word or two in another language 

is fun! Thank you 


